
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All Saints CE Primary School 

& Nursery 
 

Weekly Newsletter – 24th January 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
It has been a very productive week this week. Class 1 had an amazing time 
exploring how to melt ice, whilst our Y4-Y6 were treated to a football coaching 
session with Mrs Dean. Despite the wind and cold, the girls all showed great 
resilience and picked up some new skills. Next Friday, please could all children 
wear own clothes that you do not mind getting a little dirty, as we will be taking 
part in lots of different activities as part of our Spirituality Day.  
from Miss Ashton and all the team. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

   

House Trophy 

 
This week’s honours 

were won by Canterbury! 
Well done everyone! 

Stars of the Week! 

 

 

Class Dojo Winners! 

 

Glasses 
If your child wears glasses, can you 
please ensure that they bring them 
to school every day. We are finding 
an increasing number of children 
forgetting them and they are 
needed to ensure the children are 
able to learn at their very best.  

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
        
 
  
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 
 

Date  Event 

24th January  Football taster session for girls Y4-Y6 (PE kit needed) 

31st January  Spirituality Launch Day 

17th February  Break up for half term 

24th February School re-opens to all 

5th March  Parent meetings Nursery – Year 6 3.30 – 6pm 

10th April  Bee Active silent disco (during the school day) 

11th April  Easter Service 2.30pm at church 
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Visit our class blogs to see more of our work: www.allsaintsranton.co.uk  

 

http://www.allsaintsranton.co.uk/


 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


